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 Byron’s South End will be closing during the months of January and February to execute a 
remodeling of the venue. Due to a reconfiguration of the entrance and two new restaurants going 
into the building, we are taking the opportunity to shut down Byron’s and complete a project to 
improve the venue for our clients.   
  During the months of January and February, we will host all weekday business meetings at 
the Triple C Barrel Room in place of Byron’s South End. Best Impressions Caterers has teamed 
up with Triple C to become their exclusive caterers and are in charge of booking and managing 
all events within the Triple C Barrel Room. 
 We appreciate your patience and understanding in the upgrades taking place and as always 
are very grateful to have you be a part of Best Impressions Caterers. Please reach out if you have 
any questions at all. 
 
Sincerely, 
Best Impressions Caterers 
 
Below is a map of parking affiliated with the Barrel Room.  

• Blue (Parking): Guests can use the Parking Lot and Street parking on Fairwood Ave. and 
Griffith St. when attending an event at The Barrel Room. 

• Green (Venue): The Barrel Room is located across the street from the Triple C Brewery 
and Taproom (Orange). Please follow green arrows to venue entrance. 

 


